
 

 
Cornwall AGM Success!  

The 32nd Annual General Meeting  was held this year on October 17th in 

Cornwall, Ontario. Many thanks to the very hard working organizing committee.  

We had a wonderful reception on Friday night at the home of Lise Marvell, with 

delicious food and fun for all. Thank you for the warm welcome! The AGM was 

well attended and was very well organized.  

The AGM began with a continental breakfast for all attendees. A President's 

meeting and a Newsletter Editor's meeting were held prior to the start of the 

formal meeting. These were great forums to share ideas and concerns. The 

formal meeting began with the business of the National Council which concluded 

with the election of the 2009-2010 Executive. Workshops were arranged on 

various topics and were very  informative. After a delicious lunch we were 

entertained by the McCullough Dancers. 

All in all it was a marvelous event made all the more memorable by the new 

friendships that were made. We look forward to the 33rd AGM that is currently 

being organized by the Sarnia Newcomers Club on October 16, 2010. See you 

there!  

 

**Note from the Cornwall Newcomers Club** 

Thank you Bernice,  Susan and members of the National Board for 

letting us host the 32nd AGM in Cornwall.  It was such a pleasure to 

welcome all these beautiful friends from across Canada.  We are proud 

and privileged to have such good hearted and dedicated Cornwall 

Newcomers members that put their energy and time into this annual 

special event.  It was wonderful to feel the energy in the room 

Saturday.  It was a true success The only regret is that it went too 

fast!  Our two AGM chair persons, Joyce Monk and Elizabeth Adams 

will have a well deserved rest. Job well done ladies. 

  

Rachel Boileau 

President, 

Cornwall Newcomers Club 
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New NNCC 2009-2010 Executive Council 

From left to Right: Cecilia Gilbert, Lise Marvell, Adele Du Plessis, Susan Lotherington, Verna Dennis, 

Beryl Keilty, Suzanne Brett Welsh, Reina Vipond, and Lisa Mina. 

It is our pleasure to introduce your new Executive for the 2009-2010 year, 

as elected at the Oakville AGM:  

President :Judy Francis( not shown),   

Past President :Susan Lotherington ,Registrar/Treasurer : Suzanne Brett 

Welsh, Secretary : Adele Du Plessis, Eastern Liaison: Beryl Keilty,  

Central Liaison :Reina Vipond, Alumni Representative: Lise Marvell; 

Member-at-Large: Cecilia Gilbert, Newsletter Editor : Lisa Mina; and Web 

Site Editor :Verna Dennis.  

Each of the executive have provided reports and/or introductions in this 

issue of The Link.  

THANK YOU!! 

National Newcomers Council of Canada would like to thank all the 

members of the former executive.  Thank you for all your hard work 

and dedication to our organization! 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don't walk 
in front of 

me,  
I may not 

follow.  
Don't walk 
behind me,  
I may not 

lead.  
Walk beside 
me and be 
my friend. 
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Judy Francis- President 

We've come a long way and I'm very proud and excited to be the President of the 
National Newcomers Council of Canada for the 2009/2010 term. I was raised in 
Espanola, Ontario ( a small pulp and paper town) and started my High School teaching 
career in the Toronto area. With subsequent moves to Vancouver , Calgary and now 
Courtenay, BC, I have certainly experienced the feeling of not knowing anyone in a 
new, strange place and have embraced the Newcomer concept with open arms. My 
goal as President is to strengthen the bond between the National Newcomers Council 
and our member clubs and to provide as much support as we can to make everyone's 
newcomer experience the best it can be!   
  
 In May 1978, the National Newcomers Council of Canada was formed thanks to the 
work of Marg McFarlane, President of the London Newcomers Alumnae and her 
committee. She contacted as many clubs convenient to Toronto as she could and had 
17 clubs represented at the first meeting. Since then, the excitement and enthusiasm 
for Newcomers has grown from coast to coast and we now have over 60 member 
clubs and have touched the lives of thousands of Newcomers . Newcomer clubs vary 
in many different ways, some are large, some are very small, some are for ladies only, 
some are mixed, some are Newcomers only, some are Alumni only and some are 
Newcomers and Alumni combined. The word Newcomer has even be redefined by the 
London Club to include people who are in a "new" stage of life- widowed, divorced or 
separated.  Regardless of their structure and bylaws, all the clubs are driven by their 
desire to make Newcomers feel very welcome by providing a venue for meeting other 
Newcomers and encouraging new friendships. The list of activities that the various 
clubs provide is almost endless and limited only by one's imagination. Your 
participation in the activities that interest you, will guarantee your satisfaction and 
thrill in being a member of your local Newcomer Club.  The best part of being President 
is hearing from you and reading about all the wonderful activities Newcomers are 
involved in. Belonging to a Newcomer Club really is a very special opportunity and I 
wish you all a very Happy New Year, filled with friendship, fun and rewarding 
experiences.   
  
Judy Francis 
President National Newcomers' Council of Canada   

 

Friendship Pin Winner!! 
 

Thank you to everyone who entered the Friendship Pin Contest!! We had a fantastic 
response, we had 48 entries! The winner is Marilyn VanWestenbrugge of Nanaimo, 
BC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The purpose of the 
National Newcomers 
Council is to act as an 
a d v i s o r y  b o d y , 
f a c i l i t a t e  t h e 
exchange of ideas 
b e t we e n  c l u b s , 
p r om o t e  and / o r 
publicize newcomer 
organizations…. 
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Thank you for the opportunity to enter the contest, I look 
forward to receiving the Newcomer Friendship Pin. 
My husband and I moved to Nanaimo in June 2007 and are 
very happy that we did. We moved from Calgary and 
certainly enjoy the weather here. The Nanaimo Newcomers 
Club has approximately 125 Members with a host of 
interesting and fun activities. It certainly is a wonderful way 
to meet people and make friendships especially when you 
move to a new area. 
  

Marilyn VanWestenbrugge      
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Susan Lotherington-Past President 

Seven years ago I moved from the beautiful island of Cape Breton to Whitby, 

Ontario.  Anyone who has been to both of these places know how totally different they 

are. Without the hospitality of the newcomers of Whitby I don't think I would have stayed 

in Ontario very long.  Coming from a small community of less than 30,000 and moving to 

an area know as the GTA consisting of more than 3 million I had quite the culture 

shock.  My three daughters are grown so there was no way to meet anyone through the 

school system or organized sports. Since I was now living nearly 2,000 miles from where I 

had lived my entire life and not working outside of the home there were no friends to be 

made that way, what was I to do.  One day I met a woman who introduced me to 

newcomers and my lonely existence in Ontario changed. Within weeks I was  making 

friends and doing the things I love.  We all have this sort of story to tell about how 

newcomers have helped us adapt to our new homes and with this in mind I wanted to give 

back.  My first AGM I decided I wanted to be on National and was elected on council as 

Member at Large.  In the last 6 years I have held every position available to me except 

alumni rep.  This is my final year on council but not my final year with newcomers. I will 

always be thankful for the friends and experiences that have been afforded me by being 

on council.    

Adele DuPlessis-Secretary 

We moved to Canada in June 2001 from Johannesburg, South Africa where I was born and 

raised.  I became a proud Canadian citizen in November 2008 and live in Sarnia, Ontario.  

Immigrating and becoming a citizen, is one of my most difficult and greatest achievements - 

I am happy and grateful to be a Canadian (though I apparently speak with an accent ;) 

I lived and worked in California, USA for 3 years directly after college and returned to South 

Africa where I met Jean.  I am theologically qualified, with Diploma and BA Honours degree 

both obtained as a mature student. Before moving to Canada, I was co-founder and director 

for 11 years of a not-for-profit organization working with girl children in need of help: 

runaway and destitute girls turning to child prostitution and drug addiction to survive on the 

streets of Hillbrow. 

In Canada I have been mostly self-employed, and currently I am a full-time student at 

Lambton College, completing a Human Resources Management post-graduate certificate in 

April.  My wish is to find employment that will allow me to make a difference to the lives of 

others and to contribute to our society. 

 

STRANGERS ARE SIMPLY FRIENDS YOU HAVENõT MET YET 

(Burlington)  



Suzanne Brett Welsh-Registrar/Treasurer 
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Whenever anyone asks me about Newcomers and what it does, I enjoy describing the 

wonderful, generous clubs that exist in every province.  There are thousands of 

newcomers who have been helped by the inspiration of the mission and vision of our 

sister clubs.  By being a part of my local newcomers clubs and now the National Council, I 

have been connected to more incredible people than would have been possible 

otherwise.  And I have been able to enjoy my “new” home town of Calgary in ways I could 

not have imagined alone.  I enjoyed my year as  The Link Newsletter editor because it 

gave me a “window” into the member clubs of National as I read each newsletter.  I saw 

so many commonalities and also many unique differences within and between each 

club.  So much depth and diversity.  As registrar/treasurer I hope to continue my 

relationship with each club in a different way.  We are also working to increase 

communication with each club and its executive and we are trying to do this with a bit 

more email and a new Presidents’ blog page on the NNCC website.  If you have any ideas 

for helping us do more for you, please let us know.  With a  new year newly underway, I 

would like to wish each and everyone all the best for 2010! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Reina Vipond-Central Liaison 

 

It is hard to believe it is almost three months since we were 

together at the AGM.  I have been busy contacting all the different 

Alumnae Presidents and I must add how much fun it has been 

speaking to some personally as well and finding out about their 

clubs. Cornwall has officially registered their Alumnae Chapter.   

I joined Ottawa Newcomers in 2001.  I served as President of 

the Ottawa Newcomers Club in 2003, and then moved  up to 

the Alumnae Club. I have now joined the executive in my 

second year as a Telephone convener.  I look forward to my 

position as Central Liaison with the National Newcomers 

Council and connecting with all the clubs in the Central 

Region.  

Lise Marvell -Alumnae Representative 
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Beryl Keilty  Eastern Liaison 

It certainly is a pleasure to be on the National Executive once again. I 

love meeting new people and attending the National Convention in the 

fall is on way I meet so many new Newcomers and renew friendships 

with "old" Newcomers. What a wonderful time we had in October in 

Cornwall. Hats off to the Newcomers and Alumnae clubs and to think 

we all got to meet "Abigail" one of Lise Marvell's sheep!! 

Lise Marvelle and I co-chaired a workshop on "How to keep your club 

Happy, Healthy and Alive" and we certainly heard great comments. 

I have been in touch with all the Atlantic clubs and am looking forward 

to hearing from each one of you. Can't wait to attend the National 

Convention in Sarnia in October- so start saving your "loonies" now! 

Happy New Year!   

 

My first introduction to Newcomers was in 1979 when we moved from 

Guelph, Ontario to Montreal, Quebec, not knowing anyone there.  When I 

joined the Kirkland Newcomers Club.....it was a life -saver for me to meet 

other young moms who were also new to the city and some have remained 

life -long friends.  We lived in Montreal for 20 years and our two sons and 

their families are still there.....so we make several car trips down the 401 

every year!  In 1999, we moved to Amherstburg, Ontario (near Windsor) on 

another corporate transfer.  I was very disappointed to discover that 

there was not a Newcomers Club in Windsor at that time and I did not 

have the energy to start one (although seriously considered it)!  We moved 

to Kitchener, Ontario in 2003 and I am past President of the Waterloo 

Region Newcomers and Alumnae Club.  

I enjoyed attending the last three Annual General Meetings (London, 

Oakville, Cornwall) and am really looking forward to Sarnia next October!  

It is energizing to meet members from other clubs across Canada who 

have a keen interest in keeping their clubs active and functioning well.  I 

am happy to join the National Executive this year and to be part of this 

enthusiastic, dynamic team!  

Cecilia Gilbert - 
Member at Large 

Friendship is born at that moment when one person says to another, 'What! You too? I 
thought I was the only one." ~ C.S. Lewis 
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National Newcomers Friendship Pin 

Did you know?  
The NNCC Friendship Pin was a Millennium Project for the National Newcomers Council of Canada.  These pins 
are:  

Manufactured by Bond Boyd, making jewelry for over 60 years; lifetime guarantee. 
Approximately 1.5 inches 
Made of bronze and plated with 25K brushed gold. The pin will not tarnish. 
$15.00 each including taxes. 

Friendship Pins are available at the AGM or by order form. 
You can find an order form at www.nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca.  Quantities are limited. 

Verna Dennis- Web Editor 

Looking forward to meeting lots of new friends at the AGM in Sarnia in 
October. 

 I absolutely love doing the web-site for the National, and the conference 
call meetings with our Board to work to facilitate and connect our clubs 
across the country. 

 Please let me know of any changes to your club info as it appears on our 
web-site www.nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca and please, please, please 
send your club photos to info@nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca. 

The Link Connecting Your Club!  

It is my pleasure to be serving on the Executive Council once again. This year brings 

many new challenges as the Editor for The Link. Thank you to Suzanne Brett Welsh 

for assisting me in this new venture, and for giving me such large shoes to fill!! I 

hope you enjoy this issue, and I promise to include as much as I can from all your 

newsletter submissions. Just a friendly reminder that I only have time to read your 

monthly newsletters, and any other special submissions, i.e. "What is your club 

doing for the time capsule?"  

I look forward to reading about your clubs, so keep the newsletters coming! 

Email your club newsletters to newsletter@nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca  

Western Liaison-Position Vacant! 

Resides in Western Canada (British Columbia; Alberta; Saskatchewan and 

Manitoba 

Maintains liaison between Council and the member clubs in Western Canada 

Provides assistance to any group or individual who would like to start a 

Newcomers’ Club in their area 

If you think you would be interested in this position and would like  more information 
about the position, interested members can contact  Judy Francis at 
president@nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca. 

Lisa Mina       

The Link Editor 

 

Picture 

Yourself 

Here!! 

http://www.nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca/
mailto:info@nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca
mailto:president@nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca


friends@nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca 
www.nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca 
 
 
Copyright 2009 - all rights reserved. 

History of the National Newcomers’  

Council of Canada 

In May 1978, the National Newcomers’ Council of Canada (the 

“Council”) was formed. Its aims are: 

(a) to act as an advisory body to member clubs; 

(b) to provide an up-to-date Register of paid-up member 

Newcomers clubs and their Alumnae clubs; 

(c) to facilitate the exchange of ideas between clubs; 

(d) to promote and/or publicize Newcomers organizations; and 

(e) to supply information and assistance to people wishing to 

establish a Newcomers or Alumnae club. 

The National Newcomersô Council of Canada is not a governing 

body. Each Newcomers Club is self-administered with its own By-

Laws and the Council does not interfere with the running of these 

clubs. The Council shall supply information, guidelines and advice 

as requested by interested individuals or clubs.  For more 

i n f o r m a t i o n ,  c h e c k  o u t  o u r  w e b s i t e : 

www.nationalnewcomerscouncil.ca. 

National Newcomersô 

Council of Canada 

T h e  L i n k  ~  W i n t e r 2 0 1 0  

The first Newcomers’ Club in Canada was established in 1961 in Calgary by Kay Dant.  To 
celebrate our 50th Anniversary the National Newcomers Council of Canada AGM is being held in  

Calgary September 16th to 18th 2011.   

The Newcomers’ and NuGrads’ Clubs of Calgary are co-hosting the National Newcomers’ AGM 
to celebrate our “big 5-0” birthday.  Yes it sounds far away but planning has begun!  We are 
asking for Newcomers’ Clubs from across Canada to help celebrate by putting together their 
own time capsule or scrapbook that reflects their organization. We plan to showcase the history 
and memories of each club at this most fantastic event. 

If you are interested in participating in the 50th AGM time capsule event, please contact 
Suzanne Brett Welsh, Chair of the 2011 Jubilee Organizing Committee through 
sbwelsh@ucalgary.ca or phone 403-836-5631. 

Calgary Newcomersô 50
th

 Anniversary Celebration and  
NNCC 34

th
 Annual General Meeting in 2011  

We are asking for 

Newcomersô Clubs 

from across 

Canada to help 

celebrate by 

putting together 

their own time 

capsule or 

scrapbook that 

reflects their 

organization.  

 

What are you doing for the time capsule? 

"In response to Calgary’s plans to celebrate its 50th anniversary in 2011, the Ottawa Newcomers Alumnae Club (ONAC) decided to 
make a special effort this year to celebrate our 35th anniversary. 

Our founding President, Ella Adam, came from Calgary and established the Ottawa Newcomers Club in 1972 and went on to set up 
ONAC in September 1974.  Ella is still an honorary member, living in BC, and we have four other current active members from that 
time.  

Using minutes of past meetings and copies of past Newsletters, we are collecting our historical data which will be enhanced by photos 
from the past in a booklet format.  A special celebration luncheon is being planned for June 2010 and a dinner/dance is also under 
consideration." 

Marilyn Koch  Past President, 2008-2009 
Ottawa  Newcomers Alumni Club 
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NATIONAL NEWCOMERS COUNCIL OF CANADA 

REVENUE AND EXPENSE STATEMENT 

NOVEMBER 30, 2009 

REVENUE 

MEMBERSHIP FEES      2160.00 

AGM REGISTRATION      2240.00 

FRIENDSHIP PINS      645.00 

50/50 DRAW       52.50 

TOTAL REVENUES      5097.50 

EXPENSES 

BANK CHARGES       44.26 

COMMUNICATIONS-BELL CONFERENCING   832.92 

BROWN’S CATERING-AGM CORNWALL    1875.47 

NEXX INVOICE       135.82 

POSTAGE       59.49 

FRIENDSHIP PINS      860.50 

STATIONARY       42.97 

FLOWERS       67.22 

TRAVEL AGM       1680.60 

PRINTING AGM       387.19 

AGM EXPENSE       51.00    

AGM REFUNDS       140.00 

TOTAL EXPENSES      6177.44 

SURPLUS/LOSS       -1079.94 

 

BANK BALANCE AT START OF YEAR    4554.90 

BALANCE AS OF NOV 30,2009     3474.16  

 



 

New Year's Eve has always been a time for looking back to the past, and more importantly, forward to the coming year. It's a time to 

reflect on the changes we want (or need) to make and resolve to follow through on those changes. Did your New Year resolutions make the 

top ten list? 

1. Spend more tome with family & friends 

2. Fit in Fitness 

3. Tame the bulge 

4. Quit smoking 

5. Enjoy life more 

6. Quit drinking  

7. Get out of debt 

8. Learn something new 

9. Help others 

10. Get organized 

When is Chinese New Year this year?  

 

 

The upcoming Chinese New Year falls on February 

14, 2010, when we'll be ringing in the Year of the 

Tiger!! 

Plan your February meeting around this theme. You can organize a color scheme, serve Chinese themed foods and snacks. 

Play games, hand out the Chinese zodiac and let your members find out what sign they are! 

You can also make reservations at your local Chinese restaurant and make this your Lunch Bunch theme, Gourmet theme 

night, Girls Night Out etc. As it also falls on Valentines Day this year, you can celebrate the day before or day after to ensure 

you do get a reservation. Use your imagination, the possibilities are endless! 

T h e  L i n k  ~  W i n t e r  2 0 1 0  
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Great Idea from the London Newcomers Club for an Interest Group!  

Armchair Travel 

"Many of the women in our club venture forth on exciting trips, and this activity gives them a chance to share their 

pictures and talk about the places they've seen.  The rest of us get a chance to sit back and enjoy these world 

adventures from the comfort of our armchairs! Each Newcomer brings a half dozen treats and the hostess will provide 

tea and coffee." 

Great Idea from the London Newcomers' Alumnae Club  

This group has a unique way of looking after each other!  

Visiting Friends  

"Some of you may not be aware that in the Newcomers Alumnae we have "Friendly Visitors". This is for people who 

may be experiencing a "life change" ,e.g. illness, the death of a loved one, or possibly lonely." If so, all you have to do 

is give the convener a call or ask a friend to call the convener and someone will come out to visit. It will be just what is 

called a "friendly visit". 

Congratulations to the Ottawa Newcomers Club on their 35th Anniversary !!  

Central News 

 

 

 

 

 

Truro & Area Newcomers Celebrate 15 years!! 

Pictured here from the Truro Newcomers Club are : Alana Matwychuk, Jean Skinner, Betty Warner, Kaye Hicking, Helen Nichols, 

Joanne Venner, Beryl Keilty, Olivia Miller 

In September our Truro Club celebrated their 15th Anniversary, so we combined our party with our Christmas party. 

What a night!! Of the 12 gals who attended the first meeting, we had 8. Santa arrived and passed out some "fun" 

awards, myself receiving "Socialite of the Year"! 

Eastern News 

T h e  L i n k  ~  W i n t e r  2 0 1 0  
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FUNDRAISING IDEA from the White Rock/South Surrey Newcomer's Club 

"New To You Accessory Sale" 

Each member is asked to donate an accessory. It can be a purse, scarf, costume jewellery etc. in "like new" 

condition. Each member is encourage to bring several items if possible, and to have it priced with a dollar amount.  

When all donations have been collected, a "sale" date is arranged. This is a wonderful way to generate monies for 

the year's expenses and also a way to clean out your closet!! Hats off to the White Rock/ South Surrey Newcomers 

Club for such a great idea!!  

New Interest Group Ideas!  

 

As I browse through the various Newsletter sent from across Canada, it amazes me how many Interest Groups 

there are within our local Newcomers' Clubs!  Although there are a number of groups that we all share, here are 

some new ideas from across the country!!  

Wine Tasting Evening for Couples 

Mom's & Bigger Kids- meet after school for coffee and playtime! 

Ladies Overboard- for those who love board games and card games 

Card Making Group 

Day Trippers- For those on the adventurous side! See a new city/town, have lunch, sight seeing etc. 

Breast Cancer  Interest Group 

Antiques & Collectables  

Western News 

Olympic Fever!!   

From the West Vancouver Newcomer's Club, President Sheri Etherington writes: 

As many of you know, my mind has been working overtime regarding the Olympics and the special events we 
might offer for the members in our club.  Since the Olympics will be here (whether we like it or not), we might as 
well make the most of it.  Iõm thinking that this is an opportunity for a party (with or without spouses depending on 
the time of day)!  We could have an Opening or Closing Ceremony Party, A Menõs or Womenõs Gold Metal Hockey 
Party and those are just a couple of ideas off the top of my head.  The possibilities are endless.  As always, we need 
two things to make an event like this a successña hostess (with a TV) and participants.  So let me know, if you 
would like to host an event during the Olympics and weõll make it happen.  Let the Games begin! 

T h e  L i n k  ~  W i n t e r  2 0 1 0  

http://newsx.com/files/images/Olympic-Logo.jpg
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History of the Olympic Games 

The first modern Olympic Games were held in the summer of 1896. The organizers added skating to the Summer Games in 1908 

(ice rinks could be kept cold even in the hottest weather) – but eventually decided that winter sports were perhaps best left to the 

winter. The first Olympic Winter Games were held in 1924, in Chamonix, France. The first gold medal at the first Olympic Winter 

Games went to speed skater Charles Jewtraw of the United States, but Finnish speed skater A. Clas Thunberg was the overall 

star. He earned medals in all five speed skating events: three gold, one silver and one bronze. The Canadian ice hockey team 

won all five of their matches, outscoring their opponents 110 to 3. 

In that first Olympic Winter Games, 16 nations participated, bringing 258 athletes (11 women, 247 men) to compete in 16 events. 

During the Vancouver 2010 Olympic Winter Games, many more athletes – approximately 2,500 – will compete in 15 sports and 

over 86 separate medal events. 

 

Celebrate with an Olympics themed party!  
 

As guests arrive, have an opening ceremony with lighting tiki torches (if outdoors) or candles. Give each guest an international 
flag to get a fun and friendly competitive spirit going.  
 
Decorations  
Use colored hula hoops to recreate the five rings in the Olympics emblem. 
Use lots of paper streamers with red & white patriotic colors. 
 
Costumes/Dress Attire  
Encourage guests to come dressed in their favorite event's attire- such as goggles and boot for Alpine skiing.  
 
Food & Drink  
There are several different food themes you can choose from for an Olympics party.  
You can choose Greek food to reflect the origin of the Olympics.  
Or go with a traditional Canadian theme ( tourtiere, poutine, wild game etc) 
Whatever theme you choose, a cake with the five rings Olympic emblem is a nice centerpiece.  
 
Music  
Play patriotic music or Olympics theme music, such as from Chariots of Fire.  
 
Activity Ideas  
If you have an active group, consider having your own mock-Olympic events.  

Play shuffleboard inspired by this Winter Olympics event. 

Biathlon curling- Have contests for who can throw snowballs the farthest (or water balloons, etc). 

Luge- Go to a local hill in your neighborhood and have toboggans on hand for group races! 

Snowboard event- Kneel on plastic sleds (while holding the rope) and see who can hold on the longest! 

Have fun games of street hockey. 

Speed skating- Northerners can find a local pond for ice skating, although roller skating/roller blading works great too! 

Hand off the Olympic torch in a relay race. 

 
For a quieter activity, have a ballot box and have guests guess the event winners. 
 
Give gold medals and ribbons as prizes 
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RECIPE CORNER  

 

AMISH FRIENDSHIP BREAD  

"Make something special to share with a friend!  

 

Ingredients 

1 (.25 ounce) package active dry yeast 

1/4 cup warm water 

3 cups all-purpose flour, divided 

3 cups white sugar, divided 

3 cups milk 

Directions 

In a small bowl, dissolve yeast in water. Let stand 10 minutes. In a 2 quart container glass, plastic or ceramic 

container, combine 1 cup flour and 1 cup sugar. Mix thoroughly or flour will lump when milk is added. Slowly stir in 

1 cup milk and dissolved yeast mixture. Cover loosely and let stand until bubbly. Consider this day 1 of the 10 day 

cycle. Leave loosely covered at room temperature.  

On days 2 thru 4; stir starter with a spoon. Day 5; stir in 1 cup flour, 1 cup sugar and 1 cup milk. Days 6 thru 9; stir 

only.  

Day 10; stir in 1 cup flour, 1 cup sugar and 1 cup milk. Remove 1 cup to make your first bread, give 2 cups to friends 

along with this recipe, and your favorite Amish Bread recipe. Store the remaining 1 cup starter in a container in the 

refrigerator, or begin the 10 day process over again (beginning with step 2).  

 

 

T h e  L i n k  ~  W i n t e r  2 0 1 0  

Is your club celebrating a special Anniversary this year?  

If so, please send me the information and pictures for the 

newsletter! 


